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Dear Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment,   

 

I am writing in opposition to HB 2038. This bill does not consider the use of nuclear 

energy in an even-handed way, as it only identifies the “advantages” to nuclear 

power and does not give equal consideration to its disadvantages. This is inherently 

undemocratic and intellectually dishonest and I urge you to strongly oppose its 

passage into law.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kirsten Davis 


